
 
 

 

Date Sunday 23 June 2024  

Timing Arrive before Midday ready to be sit down and be served at 12.00 midday 
Please note:  
The Pub can only accept a party of our size at 12 noon or 2.30. By 2.30 the car park will be totally full 
so we have plumbed for the 12 noon slot in the interests of our cars being safely parked off the road. 

Location The Black Horse Pub, Ireland Nr Shefford, Bedfordshire, SG17 5QL 

Parking The Pub has its own carpark and early arrivals should be able to park together.  

Booking Please book your places with Stephen, not the Pub on a FCFS basis and no later than Tuesday 5 June..  
Menu will be sent to all those who have booked with Stephen nearer 23 June. Pre booking for each course will 
be necessary. Pay per individual / couple for food and drinks at the end. See Sunday Menu on the Pub’s website 
for an idea of their current dishes but some of these will change, especially desserts by 23 June.  

Location Attractive pub located in the middle of lovely rural countryside Few miles South of Old Warden Airfield  
and a few miles North of Shefford. Link to The Black Horse pub web site 

Drinks Full range of wines, beers and soft drinks available to suit your taste. 
Sunday Lunch 
Menu 

✓ Given the anticipated size of our party then all courses will need to be pre-booked. 

✓ No deposit necessary. No bar service. Drinks can only be ordered at our Table. Your food  and 

drinks can then be paid for at the end your meal. Simples        

  

More Info The Black Horse is located in beautiful surroundings and has built up a reputation for its excellent 
dishes, which has made it amongst the best award-winning pubs in Bedfordshire. 
 
✓ County Dining Pub of the Year 8 year’s running from 2013 to 2021. 
✓ Good Pub Guide - with the exception of 2016, won by the sister pub “The Birch” at Woburn  
✓ Recommended in the Michelin Guide and the AA Guide in 2014. 

Booking 
Process 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Step 1 Book asap to:-  
Email  stephen@iiyc.co.uk 
or telephone 07831 494423 

Please register your place(s) for a wonderful Sunday 
Lunch asap, but no later than Tuesday 5 June.  
 

Step 2 Stephen will send those who have booked with him details of the Summer Menu 
ready for you to choose your courses in advance of 23 June. Stephen will then send 
the total order to the Pub. All dietary requirements will be catered for. 

Step 3 Please arrive before Midday.  
Chat with Cranmog friends ready to have lunch served at 12.00 pm  

 

Any Queries Please contact Stephen on 07831- 494423 or by email to stephen@iiyc.co.uk 

 

 

“Roving Sunday”  
Sunday 23 June 2024 

The Black Horse Pub -  
Ireland, Nr Shefford Bedfordshire 

One of the top dining pubs in Bedfordshire and Sister Pub to The Birch in Woburn 

https://blackhorseireland.com/
mailto:stephen@iiyc.co.uk
mailto:stephen@iiyc.co.uk

